EMORY UNIVERSITY ATLANTA 22, GEORGIA

DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY

November 26, 1962

Professor José Ferrater Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora:

Thank you very much for your letter of November 19 and I am glad that the dates for the lectures are now confirmed. I am also looking forward to being your host when you come here. As you suggest, I will send on the two copies of the tax exemption form for your plane fare before too long. I think it would probably be preferable if you planned to arrive on Sunday rather than on Monday.

There are two further items of information I should like to have clarified. First, are the titles of your lectures as they appear in your earlier letter the same titles you wish to have printed in the brochure and on the publicity placards? Second, would you send me a vita and bibliography from which we may select for the formal announcement and the brochure.

Thank you again for your cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

Francis S. Benjamin, fr.

FSB/js

1-X11-62